
Steve Minnich replied Wed, 3 Jul 2024 

To: PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Thank you for your email and your friendly reminder of the PDC's regulations regarding party affiliation 

attribution. By the way, I have noticed many many signs in our county without the attribution of 

sponsorship with the requirement to use a font size 1/10th that of the largest font used on the sign. I do 

have this sponsorship attribution and with the proper font size on all my signs already. 

While I still believe a County Commissioner must represent all residents of their county regardless of 

party affiliation, I was unaware of the requirement to put the "(R)" on my signage. A friendly candidate 

spoke to me after the meeting last Saturday and advised me of the regulation and I thanked them for 

their helpful guidance. 

First thing on Monday morning, July 1, I contacted my printer and all the new yard and field signs will 

show the (R) party designation. I am now in the process of carefully handprinting the (R) on all existing 

yard signs. 

"So, 'thanks', Norm Smith (he said sarcastically). Problem solved. You could have saved the PDC and 

yourself a lot of hassle if you'd simply, quietly, and kindly chatted with me for a couple of quick minutes 

after the meeting on Saturday evening. But that's not your style, is it!? I know you think you are the 

center-of-attention-ringmaster on the Pend Oreille County Circus political forum, but most people in our 

county view you as the Court Jester... the Clown. I've never gone to your forum and I have no intention of 

ever visiting your social media page. Your political opinion means absolutely nothing to me. Other than 

that, I have no strong opinion about you! LOL" ~ Steve Haroldson Minnich 

All my best for your continued success! 

Steve Haroldson Minnich  
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